
 
 
December 1, 2016 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
  
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-1166 
 
Attn: Filing Center 
 
RE: UI 379 – Withdrawal of Application Requesting Approval of Affiliated Interest 

Agreement with BNSF Railway Company  
  
On September 12, 2016, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power filed an Application Requesting 
Approval of an Affiliated Interest Agreement with Burlington Northern Santa Fe Railway 
Company (BNSF).  The application was related to PacifiCorp’s performance of service line 
maintenance at BNSF’s request, including the relocation of certain service and metering to a new 
BNSF-owned railroad signal crossing cabinet location.  The work was completed in accordance 
with a customer-requested work agreement entered into by and between BNSF and PacifiCorp.   
 
Based on discussions with Counsel for the Public Utility Commission of Oregon Staff regarding 
the Application, the Company notes that, because PacifiCorp provided services to an affiliate and 
did not receive goods or services, approval by the Public Utility Commission of Oregon for the 
agreement is not necessary.  Accordingly, Pacific Power withdraws this application.  Pacific 
Power will, instead, make an informational filing under OAR 860-027-0041. 
 
Please direct inquiries with respect to this filing to Natasha Siores at (503) 813-6583. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
R. Bryce Dalley 
Vice President, Regulation  
 
  


